
 

Town of Camden 

“Public Hearing” 

 

The Town of Camden Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 

7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 19, 2014 at the Camden Municipal 

Building, 1783 Friends Way Camden, DE 19934. The purpose is to hear 

comments on conditional use application for church use at 177 Old 

Camden Rd. All interested parties are invited to attend; for special 

accommodations or consideration, contact Town Hall at 697-2299. 

Planning Commission may take action on any agenda item before them.  
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